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FACSIMILE TRANSMITTAL PAGE
. FPAX $#: 563-388-2286

TO: NAME City Clerk
COMPANY City of Ann Arbor
FAX # 734-994-8296

FROM: NAME Brooke Fink
PHONE # 563~388-2265
YDATE October 16, 2009

NUMBER OF PAGES (INCﬁﬁDING THIS PAGE) TRANSMITTED _2__ .
IF YOU EXPERIENCE ANY DIFFICULTIES, CALL 563-388-2243.

COMMENTS: Attached is a formal protest against proposed
Ordinance No. ORD-09~29 -~ Briarwood Lots 12 & 13 Zoning.
The original letter will also be sent.via US Mail today
(10/16).

PLEASE CALL NO REPLY NECESSARY URGENT

SENT BY: BMF
CLEE Lt L

6565 Brady Street, Davenport, IA 52806 (563) 388-2200

10/16/2009 FRI 11:00 [ JOB NO. 7624] fZo01
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City Clerk

City of Ann Arbor

2" Floor, City Hall
100 N. Fifth Avenue
Ann Arbor, MI 48104

RE: Proposed Ordinance No. ORD-09-29 Briarwood Lots 12 & 13 Zoning

To Whom It May Concern:

VONMAUR

October 16, 2009

0027002

o
(3]
b}

This letter serves as Von Maur’s formal protest against proposed Ordinance No. ORD-
09-29 Briarwood Lots 12 & 13 Zoning which would rezone 8.28 acres located at 1301

Briarwood Circle. The Von Maur store is located at 300 Briarwood Circle.

Von Maur protests this ordinance as rezoning these Lots would result in development that
would impede the view of the Von Maur store from vehicles travelling along 1-94.

If you have further questions, please contact me at (563) 388-2226 or

rlarsen@vonmaur.com.

RLL/bmf

6565 Brady Street, Davenport, 1A 528062054

Sincerely,

VON MAUR

Rl A A

Robert L. Larsen
Chief Financial Officer

(563) 388-2200
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